
dfef ROYAL FESTIVAL HALL
LONDON SE1

CL/TEB. l^th February, 1957«

Dear Mrs. Dorr,

Please accept my thanks for your full reply to my 
letter of November 22nd. I am very happy to learn that you are 
willing to consider providing a print of the photograph for use 
in the Royal Festival Hall. I think I should prefer a matt 
finish of a size approximately 15" x 12". We could, of course, 
arrange to make the frame here.

I am very interested to hear of the film you have made 
"The Golden Key". We occasionally have opportunities of 
exhibiting films (35 mm.) in the Royal Festival Hall and if you 
have any leaflets or printed matter describing the film, its 
length, etc., I should be very happy to receive them against the 
time when the film might possibly be available in this country.
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Mrs. Nell Dorr,
Villa Serena,
Nettleton Hollow Road, 
Washington,
Connecticut, U.S.A.
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